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The Weekly Roar! 

Our Year 4 have had a fantastic time on 

their residential trip to Ilam Hall. We’re 

sure they will be eager to tell you all about 

it this evening. 

Please look out for photos in the Roar 

Newsletter next week. 

 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

PLEASE NOTE THAT DUE TO SATS ON 

WEEK COMMENCING 13TH MAY THERE 

WILL BE NO READING MORNING ON 

WEDNESDAY 15TH MAY. 

 

READING MORNING 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS HOODIES 

If you have not already done so, and would like to 

order one of our Year 6 Leavers Hoodies, please 

order and pay via the Uniform Shop on School 

Money: https://eduspot.co.uk/  

 

All orders must be received by Thursday 16th 

May. 
        

       

CHARITY 

 
We have now totalled up and are very 

pleased to say the children at Banks Lane 

Junior School raised a huge £876 for the 

NSPCC. We’re sure you’ll agree this is a 

fantastic amount for a very worthwhile 

charity. 

 

Thank you all for your donations and 

sponsorship collections. 

ILAM HALL 

 
 

 

Monday, 6th May 

Mayday Bank Holiday – School Closed 

 

Wednesday 8th, Thursday 9th, Friday 10th May 

Year 3 visit to Woodbank Park 

 

Monday 13th – Thursday 16th May 

Year 6 SATs 

 

Monday 20th – Friday 24th May 

Year 6 Lakeside Residential 

 

Friday 24th May 

School closes for Half Term Holidays 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

  

   

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

   

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FA CUP 

FANTASTIC ATTENDANCE AWARD 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we achieved an overall average 

attendance of 97.3% 

 

Our running total is 96.1% 

 

Our weekly and overall target is 96.5%.  Please help us 

to achieve this. 
 

 

 

   

 

BIRTHDAYS 

 

HEADTEACHER AWARDS 

The Headteacher’s Merit Award was given to Lucas from 

3B and Harvey from 6S. 

 

The Headteacher’s Gold Award was given to Olivia from 

4S for her hard working attitude - even working in the 

holidays and to Layla from 3L, she raised an amazing 

amount for our NSPCC number day.. 

 

 

Well done to both of you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 

Class % Attend  

3B 93.7% 

 3L 96.3% 

3S 98.7% 

4B 97.5% 

4L 100% 

4S 94.5% 

5B 94.5% 

5L 98.5% 

5S 100% 

6B 97.9% 

6L 99% 

6S 97.7% 

 

This week's Winners 

1st  4L 100% 

1st 5S 100% 

2nd 6L 99% 
 

Happy Birthday this coming week to, 

 

Katie, 6L 

Zachery, 4L 

Kai, 4S 

Masie-Ella, 4B 

Elinor, 6L 

Barnaby, 4L 

Bethany, 5L 

Kaden, 4S 

Charlie, 4L 

Emily, 5L 

Luna, 6S 

Lucia, 6B 

 

 

 

 

This newsletter is emailed weekly to parents/carers. Please let us know if you would like us to email it to you.    

It is also available on our website at www.bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk 

If you have any queries or concerns, please email admin@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk or phone the school office on 0161 480 2330 

We still have places available at each of our 

after school sports clubs for this half term. 

 

Stockport County player of the year Sam 

Walker will be coming to join the Wednesday 

Futsal session next week. 

 

If you would like any more information or a 

form to join any of the clubs please see the 

office team. 

 
 

 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

http://www.bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

USEFUL WEBSITES FOR PARENTS 

 

NSPCC NetAware  

https://www.net-

aware.org.uk/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=Grant_shareaware2014&utm

_term=nspcc_net_aware&gclid=EAIaIQobChMI6rq9lqCa1QIV77XtCh0n0w-

aEAAYASAAEgIawPD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds 

 

Kidsmart  

http://www.kidsmart.org.uk/ 

 

CEOPS 

CEOP help young people who are concerned about on-line images and communications. 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/11_13/help/CEOP/ 

 

Kidscape 

‘Preventing Bullying, protecting children’ 

https://www.kidscape.org.uk/what-we-do/ 

 

Netmums 

The network offers information to parents about parenting on a national level. Amongst the topics 

are child welfare, maternity, playgroups, child health and child safety. 

http://www.netmums.com/ 

 

Family Lives 

Family Lives is a charity with over three decades of experience helping parents to deal with the 

changes that are a constant part of family life. 

http://www.familylives.org.uk/ 

 

UK Safer Internet Centre 

E-safety tips, advice and resources to help children and young people stay safe on the internet. 

http://www.saferinternet.org.uk/ 

 

Guidance for Parents re Instagram 

http://www.connectsafely.org/wp-content/uploads/instagram_guide.pdf 
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